
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

20th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

A Meeting for Parents of Saplings and Maple Class 
 

We have been back for just 2 weeks now and all of our children seem settled and are working and 
playing well. We would like to invite you to a meeting to share with you how Saplings and Maple 
class have started this term and answer any further questions you may have. 
 

The meeting will be on Wednesday 3rd October at 4:15 
 

 
We do hope that you can make this meeting. Please indicate on the slip below if you are able to 
attend.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jane Le Grice 
(Headteacher) 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

  
 

 

 
 
 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
 

 
 
Dear Mrs Le Grice, 
 
I am able to attend the meeting on Wednesday 3rd October 
 
I am unable to attend the meeting on Wednesday 3rd October. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………..      Printed…………………………………….. 
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